Mayor’s Report
For
February 25, 2019 Assembly Meeting

Seeking Letters of Interest: The Borough Assembly is seeking letters
of interest to fill a seat on the Library Board that will become vacant on
March 1, 2019 with the resignation of Mary Koppes. The appointment
term will end on the day of our October 1, 2019 municipal election.

Letters of interest may be submitted to the Borough Clerk via mail to PO
Box 329, Petersburg, AK 99833, via email to
dthompson@petersburgak.gov, or by delivering to the Clerk’s office at 12
S. Nordic Drive.

Southeast Conference Mid-Session Summit: Mayor Jensen attended
the Mid-Session Summit in Juneau February 12-13. He will provide a
verbal report of the summit.

Alaska Municipal League Legislative Meeting: Mayor Jensen,
Manager Giesbrecht and Assembly Member Lynn attended the AML
Legislative Meeting in Juneau February 19-21. Mayor Jensen will provide
a verbal report of the meeting.



